
	
   	
  
	
  

	
  
 
 
 

 
 

This Bookmark is 
awarded to you for 
coming to Armagh 

Observatory on the 
night of 8th October 

2011 to (hopefully) see 
the Draconids Meteor 
Shower and observe 
the Moon through a 

telescope! 

	
  

For more information to 
help you with Astronomy 
and UNAWE (Universe 

Awareness) primary 
schools can contact Libby 

McKearney at Armagh 
Observatory by email: 

LMK@arm.ac.uk 
and visit www.unawe.org 

 

This is also World Space 
Week and International 

Observe the Moon Night! 
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